
 

 

 

An update on the search for Messiah University’s next president 

 

January 13, 2025 

 

Dear members of the Messiah University community, 

Happy new year! Thank you for continuing to uphold the presidential search process in your prayers. We 
remain confident in God’s providence and the commitment we share to ensuring a bright future for 
Messiah University.  

While the presidential search committee continues to actively review candidates, we would like to make 
the campus community aware of a new development in the leadership of the search process. Due to 
personal circumstances, Dr. Craig Sider has stepped down from his roles of chairing the board of trustees 
and the presidential search committee. Vice Chair David Millary ’88 is now chairing the presidential 
search committee and is serving as acting chair of the board. The three board officers are working closely 
together to lead the search committee as it diligently works towards the stated goal of presenting a strong 
presidential candidate to the board of trustees who will successfully lead and advance Messiah’s distinct 
Christian educational mission.  

We will continue to update news of the search at www.messiah.edu/nextpresident. 

 

Appreciatively, 

The Messiah University Board Officers 

David Millary ’88, vice chair 

Linda Eremita, secretary 

Anthony Schiano, treasurer  

 

http://www.messiah.edu/nextpresident

